
OREGON COAST WOODTURNERS 

MINUTES OF THE DECEMBER 12
TH

 2020 

INTERACTIVE MEETING AT SOUTH 

BEACH OREGON 

Tom Hasting opened the meeting with about 20 persons signed in on Zoom. 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Dave Maguire reported a bank balance of $6495.30. He said work was in progress 

with Keith Strauss to establish a PayPal account for our club website.  

OLD BUSINESS 

The Community Vision Project with OCW and Oregon Coast Glass Works is 

moving along. A meeting is scheduled to coordinate glass and wood features for 

the award trophies. They will be presented to the candidates selected for 

community service recognition. The glass creations will be ready in mid-January 

and our turnings will be needed by February 12
th

. 

In the past I have incorporated pictures of club turnings with the minutes. Now that 

our website is active you can google Oregon Coast Woodturners and access our 

minutes and pictures. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Recent donations of tools and miscellaneous turning items are offered for sale to 

members to help keep our club activities healthy.  

SHOW AND TELL 

Tom Hasting, Troy Ness and Gary Meier showed inside-out Christmas ornaments. 

Jerry Kimmel had an ornament that is lost in my memory bank.  

 

 



DEMONSTRATION 

Dave Maguire discussed sharpening and turning with negative-rake scrapers 

including useful tool-tip angles, turner positions and safety. 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Our next interactive Zoom meeting will happen on January 16
th
 2021. 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 

It has been very rewarding for me to be your secretary for the last 7 years. You 

have all been wonderful, fun and it’s been very educational. Russ Williams has 

offered to take my place. I know he will be welcomed with the same friendship I 

have received from you. I just need a breather. I ain’t leavin’! 

 

Paul 

 


